
Moville City Council 
January 5, 2018 
 
Mayor James Fisher called the meeting to order at around 5:30 p.m.  Roll Call:  Tom Conolly, Nate Bauer, Bruce 
Schmidt, Paul Malm and Mike Ofert are present.  Mayor Fisher stated this special meeting was being held to 
appoint a city attorney, Chad Thompson of Thompson Phipps Thompson Law Firm had been approached 
about the position and he was very interested.  Conolly motioned to appoint Mr. Thompson. Malm seconded. 
Ayes, all motions approved and accepted.  
 
 
Mayor Fisher gave an update on the construction at City Hall. He invited all of the council to stop in and see                      
the progress. 
 
With no further business, Bauer motioned to adjourn around 5:40 pm and Conolly seconded. All ayes, motion                 
approved- meeting closed.  
 
 
 
Megan Cross James Fisher  
Deputy City Clerk Mayor 


